PAKISTAN AIR LINE PILOTS’ ASSOCIATION

AFFILIATED WITH :
INTERNATIONAL FEDERATION OF AIR LINE PILOT'S ASSOCIATIONS &
INTERNATIONAL TRANSPORT WORKERS FEDERATION.

NOTICE

ANNUAL GENERAL BODY MEETING.

ALL PALPA Members: - aSuile 2ol February 09, 2021.

Reference is made to AGM Notice dated 18" January 2021, regarding
Annual General Body Meeting.

It is informed that due to unavoidable circumstances, the Executive
Committee has decided to change the date for Annual General Body
Meeting to Saturday the 27*" February 2021 at 1700 hrs in the office of the
Association instead of Friday the 19" February 2021.

All members are requested to note the change accordingly and attend the
AGM.

With Best Regards,

Capt. Narejo
GENERAL SECRETARY
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